
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, December 16, 2016. 

 
Activities taking place on Monday are:  Mini Girls Basketball A Team 4:00-5:45. 
Mini Boys Basketball A Team have a game Florenceville at C’ville 5:45-7:15 p.m. 
Mini Boys Basketball 7:15-8:45 p.m. 
 
Please note the following changes to our Breakfast Program for December 21-23rd. 
Next Wednesday, December 21st the menu will be toast and eggs, fruit and milk. 
Thursday, December 22nd will be cereal bars, fruit cups and milk.  Friday,  
December 23rd there will be no breakfast as it is a ½ day of school for students. 
 
The Middle School Boys Basketball team is doing a fundraiser on a Turkey Basket. 
The basket contains everything you need to make a turkey dinner:  turkey, 
potatoes, stuffing, pie, sauce, carrots, beans, etc.  Tickets are $2.00 each or 
3 for $5.00.  Tickets can be purchased from any of the members of the team. 
Draw date is Dec. 19, 2016.  Proceeds to help with team expenses such as 
fees for officials and Registration for Provincials, etc.  
 
The Middle School Boys Basketball team is doing a Bottle Drive Fundraiser. 
The trailer will be set up at the school from December 27, 2016-January 3, 2017. 
Please support the team by dropping off your bottle donations during that 
time.  Proceeds to help offset team expenses such as fees for officials 
and Registration for Provincials, etc.  Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
There have been some cases of live lice found in the school.  Please be 
diligent to check your child’s head daily and if you have any questions 
or concerns please contact the school. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
Monday, December 19th will be our Annual Christmas Dinner.  This is free for all 
students and staff. 
 
Please note a change in the Cafeteria menu for next week.  Due to two scheduled  
swimming trips and Class Christmas parties there will be no hot lunch meals in the 
 cafeteria next week, December 20-22, 2016.  However the cafeteria will still be selling  
milk on those 3 days.  Friday, December 23, 2016 is a half day for students.   
 
Those parents who wish to enroll their children in the Grade 1, Grade 3 or Grade 6  
Entry French Immersion Programs will be required to complete the electronic 
registration form located on the ASD-W web site at www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca. 
The registration form will be available until December 20, 2016.  Deadline for  

http://www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca/


registration is December 20, 2016. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 
 

Mrs. McIntosh 
New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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